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Dear ,
 
Our Ref: FOI 099/18
 
Thank you for your email to the Electoral Commission dated 22 June 2018.
 
The Commission aims to respond to requests for information promptly and regrets
that on this occasion we have not done so.
 
Your request is in bold below followed by our response.
 

1.    Please provide copies of all correspondence on or after 1 March 2018
between Members of Parliament, Liam Byrne and / or Shabana
Mahmood and or Stephen Kinnock in relation to requesting a police
investigation into Arron Banks and/ or Andrew Wigmore.

 
Our response is as follows:
 
We hold the information you have requested.
 
We have identified correspondence between the Electoral Commission and
Liam Byrne MP and the Electoral Commission and Stephen Kinnock MP.
 

1.    Please see below the relevant extract from correspondence with Stephen
Kinnock MP. This has been extracted as the rest of the correspondence was
not relevant to your request and also contained personal data which we
cannot disclose under section 40(2) of the Freedom of Information Act.

 
This letter was received by the Electoral Commission on the 26 March 2018.

 

2.    Please see below the relevant extract from a letter we received from Liam
Byrne MP. This has been extracted as the rest of the correspondence was
not relevant to your request and also contained personal data which we
cannot disclose under section 40(2) of the Freedom of Information Act.

 
This letter was received by the Electoral Commission on the 11 May 2018, and



responded to by the Commission on 11 May 2018. See item number 3 below for
our response. 

 

3.    I also attached the response to Liam Byrne MP’s letter from Bob Posner, the
Commission’s Director of Political Finance and Regulation & Legal Counsel.

 
It is also worth noting that the Electoral Commission has not requested a police
investigation into Mr Banks or Mr Wigmore. For further details about our
investigation into Leave.EU please visit our website using the link below.
 
Leave.EU Press release
Report on our Investigation into Leave.EU
 
 
 
I trust that this information satisfies your request. The Commission strives to be an
open, transparent authority, but in some circumstances we cannot responsibly
release requested information, and we ask for your understanding in this
regard.

If you are not satisfied with this response, please note that the Commission
operates a review procedure, details of which can be found on the Commission
website at: http://www.electoralcommission.org.uk/about-us/freedom-of-information-
requests/how-do-I-make-an-foi-request

Please also note that if you have exhausted all internal Commission review
procedures and you are still not satisfied you have the right to appeal to the
Information Commissioner. Details of this procedure can be found on the ICO
website: https://ico.org.uk/
 
Yours sincerely,
 

Access to Information Officer (FOI & DPA)
The Electoral Commission
3 Bunhill Row
London EC1Y 8YZ
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